
From: SPEAR, TIMOTHY [mailto:tspear@cfiemail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 9:38 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: DOL FIDUCIARY RULE 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Please accept my email comments on the DOL Fiduciary rule.  While I can embrace the many aspects 
that this regulation seeks to address, the manner in which it is being implemented and the far reaching 
aspects of its many regulatory areas is simply a horrible approach.  I have acted as a fiduciary with my 
clients as an independent Registered Investment Advisor for the past 14 plus years, and there are many 
regulatory watchdogs already in place that can, and do,  weed out the more unscrupulous advisors that 
should not be in this industry.  This rule, however, opens the doors wide open for trial attorneys to stir 
up the masses and pile on, in many cases, frivolous lawsuits against broker dealers and reps alike.  Our 
time and expertise as advisors is of great value to the clients that we serve, and this rule is creating 
a ‘race to the bottom’ for large investment firms to be the lowest cost providers of investments.  Just 
because something is cheap, or low cost, doesn’t make it the best decision…ie., how many Yugo cars 
does one see on the road these days?  Put another way, why have any other stores to shop in than 
Walmart?   
A thoughtful, methodical approach involving all branches of government for reflection and debate is, in 
my opinion, a much better approach than the manner in which this regulation was pushed through as an 
executive order because it failed to get any traction with Congress.  Clients do not need more confusing 
forms and over reaching regulations.  They deserve our utmost respect, time, attentiveness, and 
prudent advice, now more than ever.  Thank you for considering a different method and approach in 
placing investor needs first.   
 
Sincerely, 
  
Timothy J. Spear 
Registered Representative 
12721 South Hagan Street 
Olathe, KS  66062 
(913) 780-5523 
 
Supervisory Branch: 
Centaurus Financial, Inc. 
2300 E. Katella Ave., Suite 200 
Anaheim, CA 92806 
(800) 880-4234 
 
Securities offered through Centaurus Financial, Inc., a member FINRA and SIPC, a registered investment 
advisor.  Spear Financial, Inc., and Centaurus Financial, Inc., are not affiliated entities.  This is not an 
offer to sell securities, which may be done only after proper delivery of a prospectus and client 
suitability is reviewed and determined.  Information relating to securities is intended for use by 
individuals residing in Arizona, California, Colorado, Florida, Georgia, Iowa, Kansas, Missouri, Montana, 
Nebraska, Nevada, North Dakota, Oregon, South Carolina, Texas and Virginia. 
 
This email and attachment(s) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt 



from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this message is strictly prohibited.  If 
received in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete/destroy the message and any copies 
thereof. 
 
This email was sent in accordance with US Code 47.5.11, section 227.  We respect your privacy and 
pledge not to abuse this privilege.  To stop future mailings, please respond by typing "remove" in your 
reply. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


